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The Office of the Provost is in receipt of the Senate Resolution approving the name change for the
Online MPA program, which was passed at the Senate meeting on May 8™

I agree that the change to a more generic program name, Online MPA, is a strategic consideration in
recruiting students to this program. As desctibed, the program offets students managerial and
analytical skills useful across various sectots. Given that it was also endotsed by Wiley, Associates,
the program’s online partner, I also accept the resolution that the name should change as indicated.
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